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Dates for your 
diary:   
4th 11th 18th 25th   
March 
Wheelie 
Wednesdays 
 
5th March 
World Book Day 
 
 

10th & 12th March 
Parents evenings 
 
9th March 
Science week 
Structured 
conversations 
 
13th March 
Y5 trip to Weston 
Park 
 
20th March  
FS2 Cannon Hall 
Farm trip 
Y1 Yorkshire 
Wildlife Park 
 
25th March 
Y4 Yorkshire 
Butterfly House 
 
26th  March 
Easter Egg 
competition  
 
27th March 
Last day of term 
 

Wheelie Wednesdays 
Don’t forget to come to school on your bikes 

or scooters to be entered in our prize draw! 

Clean Up 
We have just received an email from a 
community group called ‘Love our Streets’ 
who have recently been cleaning up the 
streets around school. There has been a 
noticeable difference with regards to the 
rubbish lying around and there have also 
been new litter bins installed outside our 
school. The work has been supported by the 
Green Councillor -Angela Argenzio and the 
Council Cabinet member in charge of 
Streetscene Mark Jones. We will be writing 
thank you letters from our pupils. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Twinkl 
To support you during this period, Twinkl is 
offering every teacher in England access to 
all Twinkl resources with a One Month 
Ultimate Membership, totally free of charge. 
We’re also extending this to every parent  

and carer in our school so our pupils can still 
have access to high-quality learning during 
any periods of disruption. 

Setting this up is really easy to do - go to 

www.twinkl.co.uk/offer and enter the code 

UKTWINKLHELPS 

Easter Holiday 
Please note we break up for the Easter holiday 
on Friday 27th March and return to  
school on Tuesday 14th April. 

Science Week 
The children had a great week last week 
looking at chemistry. They had two workshops 
making slime and sweets with ‘Sublime 
Science’ and ‘Fun Science’ and lots more 
experiments in class. Thank you for all your 
donations, we raised £92 towards the cost of 
these workshops.   

Coronavirus 
We are following the Government guidelines 
and will remain open until the Easter holiday. 
If there are any changes I will inform you as 
soon as possible. Trips are now cancelled, 
including our Easter service at St Mary’s. 
All after school clubs are also cancelled, with 
the breakfast club and after school open for 
essential use only at this stage.  
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

http://links.support.twinkl.co.uk/mps2/c/JAE/8PUmAA/t.300/gmLCjF8gTlOgPSZ0PcxN5Q/h5/EbC1nPf9k9D5DT3zk18lxBwa1fOubB7v8tpG7jFvX-2BAUbtuFWZqRQucggCq4xkD-2BcXZRVhMv6jRDtAXDkJfo-2BPY39Pl6rzJj5RA8l-2F0Qx-2FCzSr9pQYnMx4bDRHoRjtx58TgTNoxVwIaiLQOwCcgoFrZESzWLGKFC9aW-2BDxP8Ujewz8bjIb3B-2FBabtDYgZrZH-2BppJEGTLsebmX-2FklyFSeWg-3D-3D/-e5l


 
Together we are Porter Croft 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 


